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As a member of Friends of the Clearwater, I have just received and read their call to action...and I agree with

them. 

 

Wilderness is a wonderful thing. Natural processes have a better record than does the agency in creating diverse

forests. 

 

Water quality and wildlife habitat standards should be enforceable and non-discretionary without loopholes. 

 

And I would recommend as wilderness/roadless areas Pot Mountain, Weitas Creek, Meadow Creek, and Gospel

Hump. 

 

Thanks...Bill Caldwell MD

 


